
  



Dear friends of Petworth CofE Primary School, 

Welcome to our annual Summer Fair.  

It is so good to write that phrase again after two years without a summer fair, 

which is a time when a community comes together, plays games, has a bite to eat, 

drink and of course raise some money. This event, like so many others, would not 

take place without our incredibly dedicated PPSA (Petworth Primary School 

Association) team, who have given up hours to organise this event for us all to 

enjoy. I am very much in awe of all of the voluntary work they do for our school. 

We are very fortunate to have such an organised and proactive team, who 

endeavour to raise money for every child in the school. Our PPSA have paid for 

many extras for our children, which include our minibus, books, visiting theatre 

group, contributions to trips, IT and playground equipment. 

Our school is very grateful to all of the local businesses who help support this event 

and the school throughout the year. I want our school to be at the heart of the 

Petworth community, and we are extremely grateful for the various opportunities 

local businesses and charities offer our children. Once again, our Year Six children 

have been learning about enterprise, so please visit their stalls, give feedback and 

enjoy the various activities they have organised.  

Finally, we would like to thank you for turning up and having a go at some of the 

activities on offer for you today. Have a cuppa and enjoy the wonderful 

surroundings.  

Please be reassured that every penny that is raised today will benefit all of our 

schoolchildren.  

Thank you. 

John Galvin 

Headteacher 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Whilst adverts are printed in good 
faith, the PPSA does not endorse 
products or services that appear in 
this programme. We cannot be held 
responsible for errors, omissions or 
claims made by contributors. 

 



  

Dear All, 

We'd love to give a big welcome to all of you, who are supporting our 2022 

Summer Fair. 

The Summer Fair is one of the PPSA's last events of the school year and 

we hope to go out with a bang! We have worked hard to transform our 

venue into an environment where families can enjoy the view, the animals 

and of course the stalls.  We hope you enjoy all the fun and games we have 

lined up for you! 

This year's PPSA fundraising events have once again been stifled by Covid, 

however we have still organised many activities, including: two school 

discos, Mothers/Fathers sale, Freeze Friday, Easter egg hunt, Elfridges 

and a remote Christmas Fair. We would love the Summer Fair to be just as 

successful as in previous years.  

As always, all monies raised go towards the subsidising of extra-curricular 

outings, activities and equipment enjoyed by the children of the school. 

This includes the pantomime, art equipment, cooking equipment, software 

subscriptions, furniture for the library, gazebos for both the PPSA and 

the school to use and much more. 

Finally, we would like to say thank you to Mr Galvin and his team for their 

support and assistance. But, most importantly, we'd like to say a massive 

thank you to all of you for your continued support throughout the year. 

Without it we wouldn't be able to carry on fundraising for the school and 

our children. 

We hope you all have a great, fun filled day and enjoy our Summer Fair! 

 

From all the PPSA 



Our Attractions 

We've got so much happening at our Summer Fair this year. 

Make sure you don't miss anything! 

Main Raffle 

Tombola 

Teddy Tombola 

Barrow of Booze 

BBQ & Bar 

Teas, Coffees & Cakes 

Sweets & Ice-cream 

Face Paints  

 

And lots of fun and games including... 

Splat the rat 

Lucky Dip 

Balloon pop 

Giant bubbles 

Plant a seed 

Wine or Water 

 

We also have the Year 6 children joining us again this year 

with their own stalls; we're looking forward to seeing what 

they've thought up! 
 

 
 



  

 

 

Stall Holders 

We have some truly wonderful stall holders attending 

our Summer Fair this year, so make sure you check 

them all out!  

Here's a list of who will be joining us on the day. 

 

 

Petworth Ukraine Relief 

Vins and Needles 

Candyfloss 

Happy Hands Pottery 

Usbourne Books 

Wakoos 

Kaleidoscope 

Natalie Butterworth Crochet 

A Chip off the Block 

Petworth Cottage Nursing Home 

Sprinkles and Twinkles 

 

And also  

 

Petworth Fire Brigade 

 

 

 

 



The Petworth Primary School 

Association  

WANTS YOU!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are always on the lookout for NEW MEMBERS with fresh 

and exciting ideas to share. 

Please come along to our next Annual General Meeting for 

the PPSA in September 2022 (details to follow) 

We look forward to seeing some new 

faces!!!!  



  



 

 

  



  



 

 

Local home baker specialising in celebration cakes and wedding cakes, but 

also offering afternoon teas, doughnuts, brownies and other assorted sweets 

and savouries. 

Laura Pinder 

 

07598449312             pinderspatisserie@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Pinders.Patisserie pinderspatisserie 

 

 

 



  



 



 



 



 



  



  



  



 



 



 

 

facebook:   @KRDecorators                                                                                         
Tel:    07718786466 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook:   @DKSpray 

Tel   07794 818171 



Raffle Prizes 

We would like to thank the following businesses for very generously donating 

prizes to the PPSA for the Summer Fair. 

Cineworld 

Out of Bounce 

Red Card 

The Weald and Downlands museum 

Austens 

Fishers Farm 

Coco Café 

Maggie & Bele 

Allans of Petworth 

Rugs of Petworth 

Amberley Museum 

Grange Centre - Midhurst 

Savills 

Bryders 

Cluttons 

Marks and Ayling 

Sprikles & Twinkles 

Oak Apple Trading 

Cherry’s Deli 

Talullah Fox 

Lloyds Pharmacy 

Co-op Store 

Petworth Bookshop 

Tangmere Military Aviation 

 

 

 

Please come and see our main stall at the fair if you would like to buy tickets or 

for details of all the amazing prizes we have for you. The draw for the raffle 

will be at 2.30pm 



PETWORTH VET CENTRE  

Independent veterinary care 
We offer caring, professional, friendly and efficient service 

for you and your pets. 

We will give you the time, and the explanations about 

treatment options, that you need to make the best choices 

for your animals. 

Please call us or pop in if you would like to find out more. 

36 Littlecote, Petworth, GU28 0EF Tel: 

01798 342938 
 

Email: reception@petworthvetcentre.uk 

 www.petworthvetcentre.uk 
 

Bill White MRCVS, Charles Williams MRCVS, Lisa Middleton MRCVS 

mailto:reception@petworthvetcentre.uk
http://www.petworthvetcentre.uk/


 



  

 

Southdowns Pest Control 
 

All aspects of pest control 

Rats, Mice, Moles, Wasps, Fleas, Cockroaches, etc 

All bird proofing installed 

 

 

Fully insured Family run NPTA 

Contact Paul Ward 

Tel: 01903 882561 / 07883072988 

Southdownspc@gmail.comt

act Paul Ward 



 

 

 



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

        Saturday 9th July 

12-5pm Main Event 

5-8pm Free Concert 

 

Main Arena, Small Arena and Youth Village Entertainment 

 *Vintage Tractors and Cars *Big Foot Dinosaurs *Nick Clark 

Magician *Nick Cook Circus Entertainer 

 

Music throughout the day and in to the Evening with a FREE 

concert  

*Celtic Symbol *Petworth Town Band *United Voices *Save the last 

Dance 

 

*Commercial and Charity Stalls *Catering *Tea Tent 

*Fairground Rides 

 

To book a Stall or bring a Vintage car or Tractor visit: 

Petworthcommunity.org 

For More Information, email: 

feteinthepark@petworthcommunity.org 


